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Dandridge Broncos Board Meeting Minutes 

December 11, 2013 

 Discussed implications of new Tennessee state concussion law, which is effective 1/1/14. 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to send certified letters to parents who have not returned 

equipment. 

Seconded by Chris Perry 

Motion approved by majority vote 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to make our annual donation to the Jefferson County Rescue 

Squad in the amount of $250.00. 

Seconded by Chris Perry 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 Discussion regarding quote to add more bleachers to visitor’s side. Estimated cost to add 

approximately 102 seats would be $12,500 – $15,000.  

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to add / amend DYF By-laws (See updated By Laws). 

Seconded by Jason Kelly 

Motion approved by majority vote.   

 

 Financial statement was presented to the board by Melinda Breeden. Current balance in checking 

is $21,567.30. 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to accept the 2014 Board: 

President – Darrin Breeden 

Vice President – Scott Schroeder 

Secretary – Ginger McCampbell 

Treasurer – Melinda Breeden 

Member At Large – Chris Perry 

Member At Large – Laura Haston 

Member At Large – Kelly Proffitt 

Seconded by Chris Perry 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to purchase excess pink cheer items from Pee Wee Assistant 

Cheer Coach Leah Smith for $50.00. 

Seconded by Patricia Wilkerson 

Motion approved by majority vote. 


